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year growth given the previous year performance. The later checks, including the most recent, in 
each quarter are adjusted to account for actual sales activity.  In essence, the first several 
distributions for 2014 did not account for the one-time nature of the 2013 growth.  The April 11, 
2014 check includes a partial adjustment for the First Quarter of 2014; the final first quarter 
distribution check will be remitted on May 12, 2014.  
 
Fiscal 2013 sales tax receipts were artificially inflated as a large portion of the growth likely 
reflects the rebuilding efforts immediately following Superstorm Sandy.  For instance, the April 
11, 2013 check was a 29.5% increase over the same distribution check in 2012.  Check to check 
comparisons are not the best tool to analyze sales tax performance and a better understanding of 
first quarter performance will be obtained from comparing quarter to quarter performance. 
 
To achieve the 2014 sales tax budget, a growth of 6.52% is required for the rest of the year.  
Several sales tax growth scenarios are displayed below with the corresponding budget impact.  If 
the County experienced a 3% growth rate for the remainder of the year, sales tax receipts would 
experience a deficit of $31.6 million compared to budget. 
 

Year over Year 
Growth Rate

Budget Impact 
(millions)

-5.00% -103.6
-4.00% -94.6
-3.00% -85.6
-2.00% -76.6
-1.00% -67.6
0.00% -58.6
1.00% -49.6
2.00% -40.6
3.00% -31.6
4.00% -22.6
5.00% -13.6  

 
If you should have any further questions, please let me know. 
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